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Docket No. 50-346

Mrs. Evelyn Stebbins, Chairman
Coalition for Safe Electric Power
705 Elmwood Road
Rocky River, Ohio 44116

Dear Mrs. Stebbins:

This is to confirm our telephone conversation on September 20, 1973,
regarding a meeting between yourself and members of the AEC Regulatory
staff on the subject of the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station.

The AEC staff will be represented by Mr. 2'gh Thompson, Environmental
Project Manager, and Mr. Irv Peltier, Licens17 Project Manager. They
will be happy to meet with you at your home (addruus above) at 10:00 a.m.,
on Thursday, October 11, 1973 as suggested by you in the September 20,
1973 telephone ccnversation with Mr. Peltier. Please feel free to contact
Mr. Peltier if you have questions regarding the meeting or the
arrangements.

Sincerely,

Original Signed'
.

Robert L. Perguson, Acting Chief
?rcasurized Water Reactors Er. 50. 4
Directorate of Licensing
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